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COVID-19 Statement  

 

To our customers, 

 

The latest government forecasts make clear that we will not be able to re-open for at least 3 more weeks at 

the earliest as this is later than we had originally hoped. I have made the decision to re-open our doors on 

Monday 1st June and this will allow our customers to plan ahead so they will be ready for us to fit their 

new flooring and only then we will put measures in place to ensure your health and safety along with our 

staff.  This will be disappointing for you, as it is for us. We had planned to build a new showroom which is 

now on hold until all this is over, and again we will keep you updated on the progress. 

 

In the meantime, we will continue to answer calls, reply to emails and cost for any new jobs where we can 

without having to do a site visit (Drawings only at this present time) so we can start to lay down the 

foundations and be prepared for when we return back to work, we will continue to keep you updated– 

through our website, newsletters, and social media.  

 

I have outlined the contact details you need during these times while our offices/warehouse are closed: 

 

E: info@versatilewood.co.uk  

T: 01277 203 855 

 

We look forward to seeing you once this very strange period is over and what has been handed down to us 

in these unprecedented times. 

 

Stay safe and well 

 

Versatile flooring  

 

Ozan Kazali 

Director 

 

 

 

 


